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Information request  
 
if, under the Freedom Of Information Act, you can confirm that Post Office Ltd 
will be expected to enroll Subpostmasters in the 'Workplace Pension' scheme, 
and by what date it expects Post Office Ltd to fully meet its' enrollment 
obligations under the new 'Workplace Pension' legislation. 
 
DWP response 
 
Following a search of our paper and electronic records, I have established 
that the information you requested is not held by the Department for Work and 
Pensions. 
 


